

Waringstown P.S. Nursery News December 2013

This month is a busy month preparing for our class Nativity on Wednesday 4th December and getting ready for Christmas. In the Nursery we will be putting up a Christmas tree, making Christmas decorations, painting pictures of Christmas trees, writing letters to Santa and many other Christmas activities. We will also be learning about Winter and how the weather is changing. As a special treat we will walking to the Post House Café for a special Christmas snack.







VISITS OUT OF SCHOOL

The children have really enjoyed their two recent trips out of school to Lurgan library and particularly the trip to Peatlands Park. The weather was perfect and the children had great fun exploring the Woodland School-climbing trees, crawling through tunnels and especially jumping in muddy puddles! To see photos of these trips visit the website @ www.waringstownps.co.uk

NURSERY OPEN DAY

Our open day will take place on Tuesday 17th December from 4.00 pm-5.00 pm. Parents and young children who are starting Nursery school in September 2014 are welcome to come along and see around our Nursery School. Please spread the word!

PLEASE SEND £10 NURSERY FUND
MONEY FOR DECEMBER- THANK YOU!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

4th Dec 10am - Christmas Nativity - children are free to leave with parents after tea and coffee if it suits

Mon 9th Dec - trip to Post House Café and going to see the Wriggly Nativity in the main school

Friday 13th Dec- visiting the Post Office to post our letters to Santa

Tuesday 17th Dec 4.00pm-5.00pm Nursery School Open Day

Friday 20th Dec - Class party (own clothes)

Monday 6th Jan- School reopens

Waringstown P.S. Nursery News December 2013

OUTDOOR PLAY AREA

We are delighted that Mr.

Wheeler has been working hard in our outdoor area and has finished a fantastic willow boat including a crow's nest for the children to play in. We also have a new play house. The funds that we raise from the sale of the Nativity tickets will go towards purchasing new scooters and tricycles for the outdoor play area. To help with fund raising there will also be a DVD of the Nativity performance which will be available to purchase in the New Year.

Christmas cards



If your child would like to give Christmas cards to others in the class please use the class trays beside the main playroom door to distribute them. Please do not feel it is necessary to send a card to every child in the class but allow your child to suggest a few names of those they play with most often and send cards to those children only.

If your child wishes to send a card to a child in the Primary school we will walk them over during the day to post them in the Post Box in the main school. Please ensure you include the child's name and Class Teacher on the envelope.



December Birthdays!



田口田

No birthdays this month!

Many thanks for all your continued support during the first term. We hope you and your child has a happy and restful Christmas break and look forward to seeing everybody back at school in the New Year!

Mrs. Emerson & Mrs. Gilpin

Our class Christmas Tree

We will be decorating our Christmas tree on Friday 6^{th} December. Your child is invited to bring in a decoration to place on the tree.

